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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Rest in the Lord, and wait patiently for him: fret not thyself because of 
the man who bringeth wicked devices to pass.

— Psalms 37 '7

MEN'S INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL:
Men's Intramural Basketball begins next Wednesday and Thursday nights. Each 
floor, except 1st and 3rd Beatty is now scheduled to have two teams according 
to side of floor living on. One off-campus team (marrieds) now is scheduled. 
Games will run from &:k3 until 9*00. The schedule will be published in each 
Tuesday's Student Bulletin. Select team representatives and if there are 
changes to be made, contact Mark Haines this week. A round robin tournament 
is set up.
BUTTONS, BUTTONS, BUTTONS:
Buy your EAGLES ARE #1 button from your N.C. cheerleaders, Mary King, Joann 
Coleman, Claudia Mueller, and Bonnie Batchelor. Help support our basketball 
team and cheerleaders.
WOM OFFERING:
Your giving for I.C.I Friday, January 7 totaled $203.83.
FROM THE BOOKSTORE:
Mr. Pecota's fall quarter Christian Doctrine students may come to the book­
store for a peek at their final exam if they wish.
Also, Sorry, but Friday will be the last day for textbook returns.
COMMUNITY SERVICE MIG:
There will be a meeting during Chapel on Wednesday, January 19 in C-3.
GOSPEL TEAM MIG:
All gospel teams are to meet on the platform after Chapel on Friday for 
annual pictures. All those active members who are not on a permanent team 
should be there also. Please be prompt! '/ear appropriate Gospel Team 
attire.
WITNESSING:
Witness workers are needed to help in witnessing for Lake City Tabernacle.
It will be like a Youth Action Crusade this Saturday, January 15. If interested, 
contact Orin Marsh, Paul Wylde, or Liu Jennings.
EVANGELISM MIG:
There will be no witness on Friday night due to Spiritual Emphasis. We will 
be meeting at 6:30 in the SUB Chapel on Saturday night for an evening of 
witnessing at Sea-Tac.
CALENDAR CHANGES:
Bob Larson will be speaking in Chapel on March 8 and the evening of the 7th 
at 8:00 p.m.
Monday, January 17 will be class meetings for the purpose of selecting a
girl from each class to run for Homecoming Queen. Meet as follows: Frosh, Chapel;
Sophomores, L-l; Juniors, C-3; and Seniors S-2.
The NC Eagles will be playing Warner Pacific on Monday night, January 17 in 
our gym.


